
 
 
January 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Albuquerque Planning Department 
600 2nd St NW Ste 300 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 
 
RE: Chick-Fil-A   Minor Amendment to Site Plan 
       1600 Gibson Blvd 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This letter is to inform you that the property owner of the Chick-fil-A located at 1600 Gibson  
Blvd. in Albuquerque, New Mexico is: 
 
Chick-Fil-A, Inc. 
5200 Buffington Road 
Atlanta, Georgia 30349 
404-765-8000                                     
 
The Owner acknowledges that David Jenkins P.E. with Ensign Engineering is the “Representative” authorized to 
represent Owner’s interest in the property for the purposes of a Minor Amendment to the Site Plan. The Owner 
understands that the authorization allows the Representative to submit applications to the City of Albuquerque 
for this purpose. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Beth Davidson 
Program Lead 
Chick-fil-A, Inc. 
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